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Washington Local Schools’ 

Elementary Dress Code 
 

 
 

Dress and appearance are important factors in school pride and discipline. This is 
a shared responsibility among parents, children, and the school. Please share this 
dress code with your children and work together to follow these important rules. 
Clothing should not present health or safety problems or cause disruption or 
distraction. 

 

Wearing listed items may result in students being asked to correct dress at school 
or parents being called to bring alternative clothing before the student is admitted 
to class. The principal will use his/her discretion and has the final say in regards 
to what they feel is inappropriate. 

 

Students are NOT allowed to wear/display the following: 
 

• Halter tops or any midriff-length shirts or blouses 
• Shirts with suggestive or obscene messages 

• Shirts that promote alcohol, drug or tobacco usage 

• Skirts and shorts need to be fingertip length when arms are at  
    the sides 
• Spandex shorts, spandex stretch pants or other stretch/yoga pants  

that are too tight 
• Pajama bottoms 
• Body piercing other than in the ears (pierced ears are allowed) 

• Flip flops (due to safety issues) 
• Hats, caps, and bandanas are  NOT to be 

worn inside school buildings 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 


